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Once upon a time, there was a little girl named Maggie who lived in a big,
old house with her parents and her two older brothers. Maggie loved her
family very much, but she always felt like something was missing. She
didn't have any friends her own age to play with, and she was often lonely.

One day, Maggie's parents decided to move to a new house in a different
town. Maggie was sad to leave her old home, but she was also excited to
start a new chapter in her life. When they arrived at their new house,
Maggie was surprised to see that it was much smaller than their old house.
She was also disappointed to learn that there weren't any other children
living nearby.
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Maggie spent the first few weeks in her new home feeling lonely and out of
place. She didn't know anyone, and she didn't know what to do with herself.
One day, Maggie was playing in the backyard when she saw a little girl
sitting on the fence next door. The little girl was about Maggie's age, and
she had long, curly hair and big, brown eyes.

Maggie went over to the fence and introduced herself. The little girl's name
was Lily, and she was just as lonely as Maggie was. Lily invited Maggie to
play with her, and they quickly became friends. They played together every
day, and they talked about everything under the sun.

One day, Lily told Maggie about a club she had joined at the community
center. The club was for kids who didn't have any friends their own age to
play with. Maggie decided to join the club, and she quickly made new
friends. She also started taking dance classes at the community center,
and she discovered that she loved to dance.

Maggie was finally starting to feel like she belonged somewhere. She had
found a group of friends who accepted her for who she was, and she had
found a place where she could express herself through dance. Maggie was
finally home.

The end.

Moral of the story: It's important to find a place where you belong.
Whether it's with your family, your friends, or your hobbies, find a place
where you feel accepted and loved.
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